From:
To: LA Committees
Subject: Territory Coordinator Bill

Date: Monday, 17 February 2025 1:28:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern.

I Daniel Tapp and family do not support the Territory coordinator bill.

There is nothing transparent about this proposed Bill and it is taking away our human and land rights and environmental protections .

I have been to one of the consultation meetings and it is obvious that the government and Territory coordinator aren't interested in listening to the public or cares about environmental regulation, laws or protection.

It is also very obvious that there is no social licence for this un elected bureaucrats to have powers that overrule the community's and environmental protection we already have that are weak and not up to national standards.

Please act with integrity ,transparency and your duty of care to the people of the territory ,environment and water security ,not the profits of mostly foreign corporations who are only here till the dollars run out as proven over and over .

Thank you .

Daniel Tapp.